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New Date Scheduled for Annual Right to Life Annual Banquet

EVANSVILLE, IN (March 18, 2020) — As the mission of Right to Life of Southwest Indiana (RTLSWIN) seeks
to protect life, the RTLSWIN Board of Directors has voted to postpone the Annual Banquet until
Thursday, August 27,/September 10, 2020.

“With the pandemic of the CO-VID19 (Corona virus) rapidly spreading and with sanctions changing daily,
wisdom would have us err on the side of safety to help protect the health and life of our donors, staff,
guests, and those workers at Old National Events Plaza servicing the banquet,” said RTL’s executive
director, Mary Ellen Van Dyke.

All reservations, corporate sponsors, ticket holders and ad book placements will transfer to the new
date; and, every effort will be made to keep the proposed programming in place.
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About Right to Life of Southwest Indiana
THE MISSION — The mission of Right to Life of Southwest Indiana is to protect life.
THE VISION - The vision is to protect the right of human life from fertilization to natural death.

www.rtlswin.org
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